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New York State Department of Environmental Conservation ‘

March 31, 2004

Ms. Rosemarie Schoonmaker, Director
Community Development Office

City of Plattsburgh

41 City Hall Place

Plattsburgh, NY 12901

Dear Ms. Schoonmaker:

The New York State Departments of Health and Environmental Conservation have
reviewed the C.T. Male Associates February 3, 2004 Voluntary Cleanup Program Site
Investigation Work Plan and the March 26, 2004 letter amendment. Except as specifically
modified below, this letter is to formally approve the amended Work Plan.

The approval is expressly conditioned upon the following changes to your Scope of
Work:

The appropriate figures contained within the Work Plan must be revised to
include the locations proposed for the collection of soil gas samples. Actual field
sampling locations and results must be documented and presented in the remedial
investigation report.

In addition, you are reminded that any modifications to the Work Plan require prior
Agency approval. Please place a copy of the approved work plan in the document repository.
Feel free to contact me if you have any questions.

Sincerely,

e

Russell D. HuyeksB/E
Environmental Engineer 2
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c: Deborah Christian, NYS DEC
Kirk Moline, C.T. Male Associates
Jan Ushe, NYS DOH



